
  St. Augustine R. C. Parish 
28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 October 15, 2023  
 

          “Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 
 

 

                            Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 
 

 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
 
 

Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM  Monday to Friday 

Parish Staff: 
 
 

Rev. William F. Waters, O.S.A.  
Pastor (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

Adam Klukiewski 
Maintenance Director (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A.,  spirhealth@aol.com 
Rev. James Paradis, O.S.A., Prior 
Rev. Richard O’Leary, O.S.A. 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM  (LiveStreamed) 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 
 

 Saturday Vigil — Suspended Indefinitely 
   

 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM  
(All Masses are LiveStreamed  

on masslivestream.com) 

 

Weekly Parish Rosary via Zoom—8:00 PM on Tuesday 
Meeting ID: 854-1235-0301  PW: 150408 

  

Weekly Scripture Study via Zoom—7:00 PM on Thursday 
Meeting ID: 832-4986-0935   PW: 025786 

Sacramental Celebrations 
  

Sacrament of Baptism 
The Sacrament of Baptism is celebrated on a regular basis,    
except during Lent. It is usually celebrated within Mass.       

Arrangements must be made in advance. The parents of the 
child to be baptized meet personally ahead of time  

with the priest celebrating the sacrament.                                            
Contact the parish office for further information. 

  
Sacrament of Matrimony 

Weddings are arranged by appointment at least eight  
months in advance of the desired wedding date.  
Contact the parish  office for more information. 

  
Ministry to the Sick & Sacrament of the Sick 

If anyone in your family is seriously ill, preparing for sur-
gery, or in a nursing home and they would like a visit  

from the pastor, please call the parish office.  
  

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
After Sunday Masses or 

Anytime by appointment. 
  

Parish Registration 
Please call the parish office or visit the parish  

website for a registration form or more information.  
Forms are also available in the back of the Church. 

  
Parish Committees 

The Parish Council and Finance Council    
Committees assist the staff in serving the parish. Please    
contact the parish office or see Fr. Bill for information    

about serving on these various committees. 
  

Novena to the Santo Niño 
Each Sunday, after the 11:00 AM Mass there is a  

novena in honor of the Santo Niño. 



 
 
 
 

 
 

28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Sunday, October 15, 2023 

1:00 PM  Rev. Bill Atkinson, OSA Mass 
5:00—6:30 PM Choir Practice 

 
Monday, October 16, 2023 

- - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Tuesday, October 17, 2023 
7:00 PM  Sexaholics Anonymous (SA)  

8:00 PM  Weekly Parish Rosary—Zoom 
 

Wednesday, October 18, 2023 
- - - - - - - - - - -  

 
   Thursday, October 19, 2023 

7:00 PM  Parish Scripture Study—Zoom 
7:00 PM  Sexaholics Anonymous (SA)  

 
Friday, October 20, 2023 

- - - - - - - - - - -  
 

  Saturday, October 21, 2023 
9:00 AM  Parish Day of Recollection 

     

      
Sunday, October 15, 2023 

        28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  9:00 AM      † William Saldutti   
11:00 AM      † Cesar Manguba 
   7:00 PM      † Dennis E. Klukiewski, Sr. 
                        

     Monday, October 16, 2023 
12:05 PM       † Molly Breene Waters 
                         

     Tuesday, October 17, 2023   
12:05 PM       † Nora Waters 
                      

          Wednesday, October 18, 2023 
12:05 PM       † Agnes Waters 
 

      Thursday, October 19, 2023 
12:05 PM         The Parish Community  
   
                Friday, October 20, 2023 
12:05 PM       † Angel & Catalina Yang 
                          
             Saturday, October 21,  2023 

              - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 
 

† = Deceased    
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Electronic Giving 
Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com  
and click  on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 

Sacrificial Giving 
October 8, 2023  

 Number of Envelopes Used: 24 
Amount in Envelopes: $575.00 
Average $/Envelope: $23.96 

Electronic Giving: 51 
Amount Electronic: $1,793.00 
Average $/Electronic: $35.16 

Loose Money: $505.00 
Total Collection: $2,873.00 

Goal: $750,000 (Phase 1) To date: 
 

Pledges: 221 Percentage: 116.0340% 
Amount Pledged: $870,254.68 
Pledges Received: $814,544.68 

In-Kind Gifts Received: $10,437.71 
Campaign Total Rec’d: $824,982.39 

Gender and Faith Panel  - Thursday October 26th,  

7-8 PM    Location: St. Paul Church 

Free to the public, free parking available across the street. 
 

Fr. David Cregan, and Villanova professors Stephanie 

Knauss and Tia Noelle Pratt will host a conversation on  

gender and faith in today's world.  
 

"Do you have questions about the shifting social landscape 

of gender and identity? How do we as Christians meet the 

spiritual needs of people who often feel marginalized or 

unwelcome in churches? This panel discussion will offer 

insight into these important topics and engage in a com-

passionate dialogue of questions and answers about how 

we might respond to a rapidly evolving world." 
 

Free registration link: 

 https://genderandfaithpanel.eventbrite.com 

 

2024 Mass 
Book  

 

OPENED 
 

On Monday,  
October 16th,  

the 2024 Mass Book  
 will be opened to 
schedule Masses.  

 

Next weekend, Sunday, October 22nd
, we join       

Catholics from around the world for the celebration of 
World Mission Sunday 2023. Please remember we 
are called to offer our prayers and financial help for the 
Church’s Missionary work. The second collection is 
for this purpose. Thank you for your generosity. 

The Mix Young Professional Kick-Off Mass— Sunday October 29th, 5 PM Mass  
Location: St. Paul Church. The Mix is a ministry of the Augustinian Order and St. Paul Parish that is  
designed for young professionals and recent college graduates who want to deepen their faith. The Mix will 
start with three components: 

Social - meet other people like yourself 
Engagement - service to the community 
Education - learn about your faith 

You can attend the Mass of October 29 without registering on-line. Registering helps us count the number of 
people staying for the social after the Mass.    Registration link: https://themixreception.eventbrite.com 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parishioners: 
 
Chesley Turner one of our parishioners, a Cantor, former member of our Parish Pastoral Council, and presently the 
Director of the Center for Church Management at the Villanova School of Business will be speaking at the end of 
our Masses this weekend. Chesley will be giving the annual financial report to the parish. I am very grateful to  
Chesley, not only for being willing to do this, but also for all the preparation she has put into this presentation,      
including all the people she consulted for information and observations.  She will present not only the financial status 
of the parish but also how the financial status relates to the mission of the parish. Thank you, Chesley for providing 
this great service to the parish. 
 
Next Saturday, October 21, Fr. Denis Gill, the Director of Liturgy for the Archdiocese of Philadelphia and Rector of 
the Cathedral will be leading us in a retreat day (half day 9-1). The theme of the Day is “It is more than possible to 
live a Eucharistic Life.” There will be talks, opportunity for confession, adoration, lunch, sharing and Mass. If you 
are interested, please sign up in the back of the church or call the Parish Office, 215-627-1838 or email:               
staugustineparish09@gmail.com 
 
As I mentioned for the last few weeks, the next night, Sunday, October 22 after the 7:00 PM Mass there will be a 
Theology on Tap (speakers, discussion with snacks, beer, wine and soda). The topic of the evening is to become   
familiar with Dawn’s Place which is a residence helping women who have been sexually exploited, and women   
recovering from the trauma of sex-trafficking. The purpose of the evening is to help us become more aware of these 
issues and to discuss common misconceptions about the issues. 
 
There will be two speakers: 
 
     Sr. Meaghan Patterson, SSJ, is a Sister of St. Joseph from Chestnut Hill. Sister has worked with women    
     who have or were about to experience homelessness. Sister has two Master’s degrees, one in     
     Multicultural Education and another in Social Work. She currently is the Executive Director of Dawn’s     
     Place. 
 
     Ann Marie Jones is a former resident of Dawn’s Place and now is the Residential Coordinator there. She  
     has a unique perspective to share from the insights she has acquired from her journey of transformation     
     from victim to healer. Ann Marie is a peer recovery specialist who initiated and developed a Twelve    
     Step Sexual exploitation recovery group. 
 
Please join us in order that we can become more familiar with these issues about which most of us know very little 
but which are very prevalent in our community. 
 
Young Adults (18-35, single, married), please mark your calendar for a retreat day, Saturday, November 4 from 10 
am to 3 pm. This will be an opportunity to slow down from busy schedules, to experience some quiet time, to share 
with peers, to share ideas of how the Church (the parish) may be of service to you and help meet your needs. Lunch 
(what else, pizza) will be provided. Please invite others: friends, relatives, coworkers, etc. In order that we can plan, 
please let us know by emailing: billcastro123@gmail.com 
 
Have a great week. 

         A word from Fr. Bill… 

Fr. Bill 
















